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| remember someone taking pictures but | don't remember who it was. | would love to see the pictures and | will get the
other disc to Carolyn when it comes it. Thanks. You stay in touch also.

>>> <Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.net> 10/5/2007 11:16 AM >>>
Skip,

I'm sorry that | haven't been able to get back with you sooner. | am in the
middle of the Governor's budget hearings, and they are just so much fun! |
have mine this afternoon and am serving on a panel that will interview other
agencies next week. Remember that finance background that | told you about
- well sometimes it is a pain!

| really appreciate the Colorado information. | should have thought about

Tom because he is on the AAMVA vehicle committee with me. Col. Trostel did
call me back a few weeks later and gave me some information and even offered
to fly the person responsible for the program in Colorado to SC to meet with

the senator. That's worked out nicely.

Thanks for sending me the information on the GDL in Ohio. | haven't
received it yet, but | know that it will help when it gets here.

I am not going to the Fall Workshop either. | have to attend a few Board
meetings this winter, and it really hurts to be out of the office too much.

We are in the middle of planning our Region Il conference in Hilton Head so
that's taking up some time also. It's going to be a great conference. Tell
Carolyn that | haven't forgotten my promise to invite the two of you to be
speakers. | hope to be able to see you at other AAMVA events.

Do you remember the gentleman who was taking pictures at Mt. Rushmore? He
sent me a CD full of photos from the entire conference. | have made a copy

for you and Carolyn and will send them to you. Please give Carolyn her copy
for me.

I hope that all is going well for you. Thanks for all of your help and stay
in touch.

Marcia

From: Skip Dodd [mailto:SDodd@dps.state.oh.us]
Sent: Friday, October 05, 2007 10:45 AM

To: Marcia Adams

Subject: Fall Workshop

Marcia,

| wanted to let you know that | will not be at the Fall Workshop. Our new
administration has strictly limited out-of-state travel for the time being.

I hope to be able to join you guys at some AAMVA events next year. Things
should be back to normal by then.

Were you able to get any info from Tom in Colorado?

Take care.
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